
 

 

 

 
Ref: MC:JH:LUD013137 

10 October 2013 
 
Mr Ed Killesteyn 
Electoral Commissioner 
Australian Electoral Commission 
PO Box 6172 
KINGSTON ACT 2604 
 
Per email:  Ed.Killesteyn@aec.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Senator Scott Ludlam; Result of the 2013 election of Senators for Western Australia 

 
Thank you for your letter of today’s date and Statement of Reasons. 
 
In relation to the refusal to order a recount of the below-the-line ballots, our client reserves 
his rights. 
 
Yours faithfully 
MDC Legal 
 

MARK COX 
M: +61 409 086 742 
E: markcox@mdclegal.com.au 
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[Signature redacted.]
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